
From: Barbara Painter
To: Kayla Holbrook
Cc: Donald Plank
Subject: Requested Placement on December 2016 Planning Commission Agenda
Date: Thursday, November 03, 2016 2:36:07 PM

Per Mr. Plank:
 
Kayla,
 
Thank you for your call this morning.  We too believe that our meeting on Monday, October

31st was a productive meeting.  We promised City attendees certain information that I have
not yet compiled; the City police were going to call the Dayton Police Department regarding

our Dayton facility; and, we have a meeting tentatively scheduled for November 10th with
adjacent property owners.  Once issues and concerns are discussed, I would still need time to
compile and share with the City proposed conditions to the pending zoning applications that
would assure the City and the neighbors that the proposed facility will operate as
represented.  For these reasons, we would request that this matter be placed on the
December Planning Commission’s agenda.
 
Don Plank
 
Thank you,
 
Barbara Painter, Secretary to:
Donald T. Plank, Esq.
David Watkins, Esq.
Christopher R. Kessler, Esq.
 

NOTE:  We’ve Moved!
New Temporary Address:
Plank Law Firm, LPA
423 E. Town St., FL 2
Columbus, OH  43215
614-947-8600
Fax:  614-228-1790
bpainter@planklaw.com
www.planklaw.com
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